
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 
 

Media tour to Paarl Waste Water Treatment Works 
 
 
10 May 2016 
 
The Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) cordially invites the media to a media tour to 
be held at Paarl Waste Water Treatment Works in Paarl. 
 
The Department of Water and Sanitation through its Regional Bulk Infrastructure Grant 
(RBIG) invested R30 100 000 for upgrading the Paarl Waste Water Treatment Works. During 
the tour, media representatives will be provided with highlights of other DWS intervention 
projects in the Western Cape. 
 
 
Media is invited as follows: 
 
 
Date: Thursday 12 May 2016 
 
Venue: Paarl Waste Water Treatment Works Training Centre 
 
Time: 10:00 - 12:00 
 
 
 
For RSVP contact: Phetho Ntaba on 082 809 2031/ NtabaP@dws.gov.za 
 
Or Malusi Rayi on 083 320 1249 Rayim@dws.gov.za 
 
 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

Western Cape Region 

 

 

For more information contact Sputnik Ratau on 082 874 2942  

 

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal 

at:www.dws.gov.za 
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